
Vanessa Siffredi

List of Publications by Year
in descending order

Source: https://exaly.com/author-pdf/6767845/publications.pdf

Version: 2024-02-01

17

papers

439

citations

9

h-index

1170033

17

g-index

993246

23

all docs

23

docs citations

23

times ranked

1308

citing authors



Vanessa Siffredi

2

# Article IF Citations

1 Structural Neuroplastic Responses Preserve Functional Connectivity and Neurobehavioural
Outcomes in Children Born Without Corpus Callosum. Cerebral Cortex, 2021, 31, 1227-1239. 1.6 13

2 Intra- and inter-hemispheric structural connectome in agenesis of the corpus callosum. NeuroImage:
Clinical, 2021, 31, 102709. 1.4 5

3 Altered orbitofrontal activation in preterm-born young adolescents during performance of a reality
filtering task. NeuroImage: Clinical, 2021, 30, 102668. 1.4 4

4 Revisiting brain rewiring and plasticity in children born without corpus callosum. Developmental
Science, 2021, 24, e13126. 1.3 6

5
Improving executive, behavioural and socio-emotional competences in very preterm young adolescents
through a mindfulness-based intervention: Study protocol and feasibility. Early Human Development,
2021, 161, 105435.

0.8 9

6 Large-scale functional network dynamics in human callosal agenesis: Increased subcortical
involvement and preserved laterality. NeuroImage, 2021, 243, 118471. 2.1 5

7 The effect of a mindfulness-based intervention on executive, behavioural and socio-emotional
competencies in very preterm young adolescents. Scientific Reports, 2021, 11, 19876. 1.6 5

8 Get real: Orbitofrontal cortex mediates the ability to sense reality in early adolescents. Brain and
Behavior, 2020, 10, e01552. 1.0 6

9 Callosal agenesis and congenital mirror movements: outcomes associated with <i>DCC</i> mutations.
Developmental Medicine and Child Neurology, 2020, 62, 758-762. 1.1 11

10 Interventions basÃ©es sur la pleine conscience pour les enfants et les adolescents. Revue Medicale
Suisse, 2020, 16, 2297-2300. 0.0 1

11 Anterior and posterior commissures in agenesis of the corpus callosum: Alternative pathways for
attention processes?. Cortex, 2019, 121, 454-467. 1.1 20

12
A Neuropsychological Profile for Agenesis of the Corpus Callosum? Cognitive, Academic, Executive,
Social, and Behavioral Functioning in School-Age Children. Journal of the International
Neuropsychological Society, 2018, 24, 445-455.

1.2 33

13 Neural correlates of working memory in children and adolescents with agenesis of the corpus
callosum: An fMRI study. Neuropsychologia, 2017, 106, 71-82. 0.7 12

14 Examining distinct working memory processes in children and adolescents using fMRI: Results and
validation of a modified Brown-Peterson paradigm. PLoS ONE, 2017, 12, e0179959. 1.1 17

15 The 16p11.2 locus modulates brain structures common to autism, schizophrenia and obesity. Molecular
Psychiatry, 2015, 20, 140-147. 4.1 160

16 A Potential Contributory Role for Ciliary Dysfunction in the 16p11.2 600 kb BP4-BP5 Pathology.
American Journal of Human Genetics, 2015, 96, 784-796. 2.6 53

17 Neuropsychological Profile of Agenesis of the Corpus Callosum: A Systematic Review. Developmental
Neuropsychology, 2013, 38, 36-57. 1.0 74


